
  

Our banking details are:  Pongolo Valley Preschool                  

ABSA; Branch Code: 632 005;  Acc. No.: 4095056872                 

Do not forget to ask for your 18A Tax exemption certificate!  

No country can really develop unless its 

citizens are educated. Nelson Mandela 

Education is the most powerful 

weapon which you can use to 

change the world. Nelson Mandela 

How can you help? 

 

 
HELP!!! 

If you would like to support us,     

please do contact us @                                 

pvpschool2017@gmail.com      

or 082 387 9284 

How can you       

help us? 

What happened in the last month at PVPSchool?       

Edcuation not only for the children: 13 of the 16 candidates 

who will be doing two and a half years of training in Early 

Childhood Development completed their first week at the 

Midlands Community College in Nottingham Road. PVP is 

excited to be a part of this program sponsored by the 

Health & Welfare Seta.  4 of our assistants are also taking 

part. They came back bursting with enthusiasm and having 

very much to say about all they 

learnt. We thank God, and every-

one else involved, for this great 

opportunity.   

Because of this program we have employed a “second 

shift” of assistants who will be helping at the school whenev-

er team 1 is away on training or busy with their studies. We 

have been able to chose a great team and thank every-

one who came for the interviews and especially those who 

accepted the offer to join us.  

Now this leaves only a small place to talk about our main 

asset: Our children—we thank God for the opportunity to 

make a difference in the lives of 128 children who lighten up 

our lives with their presence, their energy, their willingness to 

learn and their sparkle.  And we thank all of you for sharing 

this journey with us.  
From the Classroom:   

Mandela Day gave us 

the opportunity to talk 

about our grandparents. 

Besides the lovely card 

our children made for 

them, they were going 

to visit their grandpar-

ents, drink tea with them 

& help tidy up after-

wards ♥ 
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Please visit, like and share our 

Facebook page and Instagram: 

Pongolo Valley Primary School 

Something to look forward to: 

“Welcome to the Circus” 

Our annual concert to be held on 

Saturday, 14 September 2019 


